HANOVER FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT BALLOT MEASURE SURVEY PUBLIC COMMUNICATION

The Hanover Fire Protection District will be conducting a very important online survey regarding a potential ballot measure this November. The survey begins Tuesday, July 15th. Your opinion matters, and we would like to hear from you!  Your responses will have a direct impact on decisions impacting our community now and in the future. 

Some residents will receive a text message inviting them to take the survey. The text will have the Hanover Fire Protection District logo at the top.

[image: A blue shield with red and yellow text

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]

Make your voice heard by sharing your opinion and participating in the survey. Your answers are completely confidential, and the survey will only take 10 minutes to complete. 

If you have questions about this survey, please contact the Hanover Fire Protection District at 719-382-1900 or email at hanoverfireelection@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your participation and have a great day.
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